
From: James White   
Sent: Friday, October 20, 2023 5:52 PM 

To: Licensing <licensing@westberks.gov.uk> 
Subject: Support for New Premises Licence Application - Ref 22873 Awberry Farm 

Barn 
 
Dear Licensing Team, 

I am reaching out to unequivocally back the New Premises Licence application for 

Awberry Farm Barn, bearing the reference number 22873. As a resident of our 
village for over a decade, I've witnessed various initiatives and changes, and I firmly 

believe that this application is a step toward further enriching our community. 

The management's commitment to mitigating crime and disorder is not just 
reassuring; it's a testament to their dedication to the community's fabric. Their 

proposed measures are robust and indicative of a venue that will not only operate 
within legal parameters but will also foster a sense of safety and order within the 
village. 

Public safety, a matter even more pertinent in recent times, is a clear priority in this 

application. The strategies they intend to employ show a comprehensive approach to 
ensuring both patron and staff safety, reflecting the management's responsibility and 

foresight. 

When it comes to preventing public nuisance, the plans reveal a considerate and 
proactive stance. Having lived here for over ten years, I appreciate this respect for 
our collective peace and the commitment to maintaining the village's serene 

atmosphere. 

The sensitive matter of protecting children from harm is also adeptly addressed. The 
application not only demonstrates a willingness to enforce strict age verification but 

also shows a deep-seated commitment to providing a secure environment for visiting 
families. 

My enduring residence here has instilled in me a profound trust in the decisions that 

shape our village, and it's from this place of trust that I fully support this application. I 
am confident that the proposal put forth by Awberry Farm Barn will responsibly and 
effectively promote the four licensing objectives, thereby contributing positively to our 

village's social and cultural scene. 

Please accept this letter as an enthusiastic endorsement of Awberry Farm Barn's 
New Premises Licence application. I have full trust in the venue's capacity to uphold 

these objectives and support our village's continual development. 

Thank you for taking the time to consider my perspective.  

Sincerely, 

James White 
MBA MSC CEng ChPP CMgr FAPM FCMI 

 
(Redacted) 
Beenham 
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